
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October18, 2022 
 

 
Via email to blmccarty@tarrantcounty.com 
 

Ms. Barbara McCarty 
Tarrant County Medical Examiner’s Office 
200 Feliks Gwodz Pl. 
Ft. Worth, TX  76104 
 
 Re:  Texas Forensic Science Commission (“TFSC”) Self-disclosure No. 22.35; Tarrant County  
 Medical Examiner’s Office (Seized Drugs) 
 
Dear Ms. McCarty: 
 
 At its October 7, 2022 quarterly meeting, commissioners voted to take no further action on the 
referenced self-disclosure given the laboratory’s corrective actions, efforts to locate the missing evidence, 
updates made to laboratory evidence-handling and evidence transfer processes, and other corrective actions. 
 

If the laboratory identifies any material changes to the information provided regarding this disclosure, 
please notify the Commission as soon as possible.  Thank you and please feel free to contact the 
Commission’s office with any questions you may have.   

 

   
Sincerely,   

Leigh M. Tomlin  

Leigh M. Tomlin  

Associate General Counsel  
 

 


